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BCSGA: Student Services Program Appeal (FY25)

From The Office of Student Life at Bakersfield College <no-reply@wufoo.com>
Date Mon 1/13/2025 1:31 PM
To studentlife@bakersfieldcollege.edu <studentlife@bakersfieldcollege.edu>
Cc BC SGA Director of Finance <bcsgafinance@bakersfieldcollege.edu>

Student Name * Stephen  Ramirez

BC ID Number * @00805377

BC Email * stephanie.ramirez2005@email.bakersfieldcollege.edu

Who referred you to this appeals form? * Employee

I have: * Used the Renegade Pantry
Received a Renegade Planner
Attended an event on Campus
Received a GetBus Pass
Received BC Swag

I currently: * Eat at local restaurants
Attend campus events and activities
Have a BC Renegade Card
Use local public transit

Check Semesters you'd like to appeal. * Spring 2024
Fall 2024
Spring 2025

Please explain in detail why you are requesting a refund. A minimum 75 word statement is needed. *

I paid for and received a kvc sticker my first semester at Bakersfield college. During that semester I only used it
to get the extra items at the pantry. Afterwards I seemed to not really use it for any other discounts as I don't
use bluebooks or scantrons for my classes and I don't shop at any businesses that have the discount or I forget
they use it. I stopped paying for the sticker and haven't needed to use it since. Currently it's just a fee that's on
my student account for a sticker I haven't personally needed.
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